
Lewiston Golf Invitational 
 
Dear Coaches, 
 
The 1st Annual Lewiston Golf Invitational is quickly approaching on April 4th.  I would like to 
thank you in advance for your participation in our tournament.  This will be a Varsity meet 
only, with the tee times beginning at 9:00 am.  We will be going off both #1 and # 10 in 5 minute 
intervals.  There will be a coaches meeting at 8:30, for changes in your players and then you will 
be able to golf ahead of the students.  A players meeting will be held at 8:45 to discuss local 
rules.   This meet will be governed by USGA rules and local rules when they apply. 
 
The Beatrice Country Club is located on the south side of Beatrice.  The directions to the course, 
for those that have not been there before, are as follows:  Go South on Highway #77 past the 
main business section of town until you reach the Casey’s General Store on the East side of the 
street.  Turn Left (Beaver Ave) and go until you hit the dead end and Turn Right (13th street).  
You will come directly to the course from there.   
 
Beatrice Country Club requires all golfers wear collared shirt as well as soft spikes.  Tennis 
shoes are permitted, as well.  Range balls will be available to warm-up before the meet.  
Grumpy’s Restaurant will have a meal available for between $3 and $5.  They will also be 
available for some snacks and drinks during play. 
 
We will award two team plaques and 15 individual medals.  In case of a tie, we will use the tie-
breaker method in the rule book.  **1) back 9 score, 2) last 6 holes played, 3) last 3 holes played, 
4) last hole played.  If a tie still exists, handicap holes will be used.  This only applies to 
individual placing, unless the tie is for 1st place, then a play-off beginning on the 1st hole will 
decide the Champion.  In case of a team tie, a team playoff will determine the winner. 
 
I will be printing out scorecards for all players (I hope), so I would like to have your golfers 
emailed to me by April 2nd in the order you want them to play.  I will be able to make changes at 
the course, but would like to have them done ahead of time.  You can email me at: 
jknaak@diodecom.net and jknaak@esu6.org.  Also, I would like to have your phone or cell 
number in case of inclement weather.   
 
I will be arriving at the course around 7:30 am and can be reached by my cell at:  402-649-0095 
the morning of the meet.  Thank you to everyone that sent their entries in early.  If you have not 
sent in your entry fee, please make the checks payable to Lewiston Consolidated Schools.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jay Knaak 
Head Boys Golf Coach 
Lewiston Consolidated Schools 
865-4675 



Lewiston Golf Invitational 
 
 

Team: ___________________________ 
 
 
#1_______________________________ 
 
 
#2_______________________________ 
 
 
#3_______________________________ 
 
 
#4_______________________________ 
 
 
#5_______________________________ 
 
 
# of golfers and coaches planning on eating_______________ 
 
 
Please list your golfers in the order you want them to golf, changes may be made at the course 
the day of the meet.  You can fax the information back to Jay Knaak at:  (402) 865-4875 or email 
me at: jknaak@diodecom.net or jknaak@esu6.org 
 
The entry fee for the tournament is $75.  You can send entry fee to the school, please send as 
soon as possible. 
 
Thanks, 
 
 
 
Jay Knaak 
Lewiston Golf Coach 
306 W Tiger Ave. 
Lewiston, NE 68380 


